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Award Winner 

 
This week S in Year 2 wins the Helping Hands Award. 
She has shown herself to be a fantastic, encouraging 
and kind 
member of the class.  
A in Year 3 wins  
the sports award for  
her efforts across the  
sporting curriculum.  
Well done! 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Sports Success 

16 Year 3 children represented the school in a 

borough football competition. For many, it was their 

first experience of playing in an organised 

competition and they were brilliant! Lots of goals, 

tackles and leadership! A huge well done to K who 

supported his teammates at every opportunity. Well 

done all!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding: attendance 

We are really trying to focus on improving attendance this 

year and thank you for your help with this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Attendance and absence - please continue to help us reach 97%.  

School target: 97%    Last week’s total: 93.92%    Classes above target: 6 
 

RD 82.22 1C 92.69 2A 95.95 3C 95.93 4H 95.38 5B 95.83 6D 97.67 

RL 87.25 1D 96.90 2B 93.67 3CS 97.78 4K 97.69 5FH 87.62 6T 97.24 

RS 84.31 1DP 91.07 2D 96.26 3G 98.08 4M 96.54 5S 99.11 6V 93.00 

 
 

Build update 

This week, real progress was made with the new 

Year 4 toilets and we are so pleased with how Year 1 

and 2A have settled into their lovely temporary 

classrooms. Reception have been enjoying a range of 

new equipment in their outdoor space. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Donations 

We would like to thank everyone who has generously donated books for the library. We are working hard to catalogue 

all the books (with help from some parent volunteers), and are unable to take any more book donations at the 

moment. Thank you again for all your support for the library and we will send a ParentMail when we are once again 

able to accept donations. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


